
 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

DATE:   March 28, 2024 

TO: Faculty and Staff 

FROM: Lawrence Schovanec, President 

RE: Enhanced Employee Tuition Assistance  

Available for Summer 

I am pleased to announce the continuation of two scholarship 

programs this summer benefiting Texas Tech University employees 

and their dependents. 

 

For the summer 2024 term, all full-time, benefits-eligible employees 

who register for six credit hours or more of undergraduate or 

graduate-level coursework will receive a $1,000 institutional award in 

addition to the regularly provided Employee Tuition 

Assistance benefits. To receive the funds, employees also must be 

eligible under OP 70.29. 

 

Dependents of full-time, benefits-eligible employees who register for 

six credit hours or more are also eligible for a $1,000 scholarship. 

First-time students applying for the scholarship before the summer 

term should complete an application here by June 1. 

 

Scholarship eligibility and awarding will take place after the fourth 

day of each summer term. Please note that these awards are for 

Texas Tech University coursework only. 

 

I hope you and your dependents consider taking advantage of this 

opportunity. Questions about the program should be directed to 

Student Financial Aid & Scholarships at finaid.advisor@ttu.edu. 
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